
 

Application for the workshop  

“Internet in The Age of Ordinary Terrorism”  
30 March 2018 

1. We inform all those which could be interested that it is just open the application 
for the “WORKSHOP #22 Internet in the Age of Ordinary Terrorism” approved by 
the International Association of Constitutional Law (IACL) World Congress (18-22 
June 2018, Seoul, Republic of Korea, http://wccl2018-seoul.org/). The Workshop 
is coordinated by the professors Giovanna De Minico (University of Naples 
Federico II-Italy) and Oreste Pollicino (Bocconi University of Milan) and the 
program is available on the official IACL World Congress website, listed on the 
workshops program (see here: http://wccl2018-seoul.org/programme.html).  

2. We invite you to complete as soon as possible your application to participate in 
our workshop, following the IACL procedure explained on http://wccl2018-
seoul.org/paper-submission.html and to send it also to both prof. De Minico and 
Pollicino: g.deminico@virgilio.it; oreste.pollicino@unibocconi.it 

3. It is necessary paying the requested Congress fee registration http://wccl2018-
seoul.org/registration.html. We recommend you to pay before 30 Nov 2017, 
because after that date the fee is more expensive.  

We are looking forward to receiving your application.  
Giovanna and Oreste 


